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Out and About
Upcoming Events

This week, from Monday,
March 4th through Friday,
March 9th, will mark
Volunteers of America Week
in Monroe County. For more
information on the great work
that Volunteers of America
does in our community, you
can visit their website at
www.voawny.org.

Greece Athena Middle School
presents Willy Wonka and the
Chocolate Factory on Friday,
March 8th at 7:30 p.m. and on
Saturday, March 9th at 2:00
p.m. and 7:30 p.m. Tickets
can be purchased through
Wegmans. There will be addi-
tional shows on Friday, March
15th at 7:30 p.m., and on
Saturday, March 16th at 2:00
p.m. and 7:30 p.m.

Greece Residents Assisting
Stray Pets (GRASP) will hold
a Vegas Night Fundraiser on
Saturday, March 9th, from
6:30 until 11:00 p.m. at the
Rochester Airport Marriott,
1890 Ridge Road. Visit
www.graspinc.org for ticket
information.
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Income Tax Filing Date Coming Up
I wanted to let you know that my office received the 1040
instruction booklets this week. If you require paper forms
and instruction books, you can pick up State and Federal
forms at my office. My office is staffed from 9:00 a.m. until
5:00 p.m. Monday-Friday. Here is some additional helpful
information:

 AARP offers a free tax service for seniors at
Greece Town Hall, call 723-2292 for more
Information.

 For Federal Taxes, you can visit www.irs.gov, or
the IRS Local Office, 255 East Avenue. For general
help, you can call (800) 829-1040 and for forms
and publications, (800) 829-3676.

 Regarding New York State Taxes, you can visit
www.tax.ny.gov. For general help, you can call
(518) 457-5181 and for forms and publications,
(518) 457-5431.

Prevention 1st
Holds Home Fire

Drill Poster Contest
for Students

Recently, I had the
privilege to serve as a
judge for a poster contest
sponsored by Prevention
1st. Submissions in the organization’s Home Fire Drill
Poster Contest were displayed at The Memorial Art Gallery.
Congratulations to the winners, and to all the students for
their great submissions! For more photographs from this
event, and other community events throughout the past
week, visit my Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/senatorjosepherobach.
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